
 

 
 
CIRCULAR 2016 TL001 
 
To: Parents/Guardians of Year 12 Students 
Cc: Bursar 
 
October 2016 
 

GCSE English Language Repeat 

 
In June some Year 12 students sat their Unit 2 module for GCSE English Language.  
They received the results from this module in August.  
 
Students who did not gain a C grade in this module  will have the chance to repeat it in 
January 2017.   
 
I would strongly encourage all pupils who did not gain a solid grade C to take this 
opportunity to repeat the examination which is worth 20% of their final grade. 
 

All reply slips and money must be returned to the school office no later than Monday 

24
th

 October. 

 
Cheques should be made out to Blackwater Integrated College. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the College if there are any questions or queries. 
 
 
 
Mrs E Killen 
Head of English Department 
 

 
I would like _____________________________ to repeat their English Language Unit 2 
and have enclosed £7.20. 
 
Signed: ____________________ (*Parent/Guardian)  Date:____________________ 
 
 
*delete as appropriate 


